
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

LINCOLNSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
(WOODHALL SPA – KING GEORGE AVENUE AND CORONATION 

ROAD) 
(ONE WAY TRAFFIC) ORDER 2025 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Lincolnshire County Council propose to make an 

Order under their powers contained in the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, the effect 

of which will be to revoke the exemption for cyclists from the existing one-way order 

meaning they would need to adhere to the one-way system on King George Avenue 

and Coronation Road.  
                                              

A copy of the proposed Order and a plan showing the lengths of road concerned with a 

Statement of Reasons for proposing to make the Order are available on our website: 

www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/trafficorders 

 
Objections to the proposals, together with the grounds on which they are made, 
must be made in writing to Chief Executive - Lincolnshire County Council, 
Lancaster House, 36 Orchard Street, Lincoln, LN1 1XX or Email: 
TRO@lincolnshire.gov.uk (For the attention of: Miss R Greaves, Traffic Orders 
Section) by 9th October 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


